
Government of Alberta _ 
Environment and Water 

December 1, 2011 

Nancy Barnes 
Manager, Resources Applications Group 
Energy Resources Conservation Board 
Suite 1000, 250 - 5th Street SW 
Calgary, AB T2P OR4 

Dear Ms. Barnes: 

Re: 	 Shell Canada Limited 
Proposed Quest Carbon Capture and Storage Project 
Environmental Impact Assessment Report Complete 
EPEA Application No. 013-49587 
EPEA Application No. 001-284507 

Environmental Operations 
Regional Integration 
111 Twin Atria Building 
4999 - 98 Avenue 
Edmonton, Alberta T6B 2X3 
Canada 
Telephone: 780-427-5828 
Fax: 780-427-9102 
www.environment.alberta_ca 

In support of the Environmental Protection and Enhancement Act (EPEA) Application 
numbers 013-49587 and 001-284507, Alberta Environment and Water and associated 
government agencies have reviewed the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) report 
received on November 30, 2010, the Supplemental Information Response and Project Update 
received on August 2,2011 and the Supplemental Information Response #2 received on 
November 7,2011. 

Please be advised that I have deemed the EIA complete pursuant to Section 53 of EPEA 

Please contact me if you have any questions or wish to discuss Alberta Environment and 
Water's review of the EIA report. 

Sincerely, 

(;{:#;j:m-xJ 

Corinne Kristensen 
Acting Environmental Assessment Team Leader 
Regional Integration 
(Designated Director under the Act) 

cc: Leah Kirkpatrick (Shell) Winnie Chan (AEW) 
Amit Banerjee (AEW) Don McCabe (AENV) 
Karina Thomas (AHW) Michelle Camilleri (CEM) 
Julie Lefebvre (SRD) Alanda Allum (ERCB) 
Tammy Mather (ERCB) Herb Longworth (ERCB) 

www.environment.alberta_ca



